
HPMS Email: 
 
Date: February 10, 2017 
 
Subject: Training for 2017 PACE Initial and Service Area Expansion Applications 
 
Message: 
 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has rescheduled the training for PACE initial 
and service area expansion applications as follows:  
 

PACE Application Training 
Monday, February 13, 2017 12:30-2:00 p.m. 
Toll Free dial in:  1-844-396-8222 
Access code:  903 276 390  
 
Event address for attendees:  
https://meetings-cms.webex.com/meetings-
cms/onstage/g.php?MTID=e273b616e8f6ab524fe7b2b72cf373560 

 
To join the session, all attendees must first click on the appropriate link and sign in using 
their email address.  Once logged in, wait for dial-in instructions to appear.   
 
The training presentation will be recorded and posted on the CMS website at the following 
link:  https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Health-Plans/PACE/Overview.html 
 
If you have questions about this guidance or the 2017 NOIA process, contact the PACE portal at: 
https://dmao.lmi.org. Once on the webpage, click on the “PACE” tab, and at the bottom of the 
page click on “Submit PACE Question.” 
 
If you have questions related to HPMS user access, please send an email to 
hpms_access@cms.hhs.gov. 
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